
With year 6 SATs just around the corner, this course will provide you 
with increased knowledge of SATs content and how you can support
your child. 

 Choice of two start dates: 
 Monday 20th February - Monday 27th March
 9:30am - 11:30am 

 Tuesday 21st February - Tuesday 28th March 
 6:00pm - 8:00pm 

During the course you will: 
• Learn about SATs test content 
• Improve your own ability in key areas of maths 
• Learn tips and techniques to better support your child

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD
WITH YEAR 6 MATHS SATS

FREE
 online 
course!

To book your place on this course, call the Adult Learning team on 
01609 536 066, email adultlearningservice@northyorks.gov.uk or scan the

QR code. 

Scan here to 
book your place


